
RIVER YEALM HARBOUR AUTHORITY 
 
Government restrictions ask the public to stay at home only to go out for necessary journeys to work, 
exercise or shop for food. These restrictions are now being enforced by the Police and apply also to 
waterborne activity: 
 
Only one person should be in one craft unless from the same family/residence.  
 
No more than two people from one family/residence should be in one craft. 
 
People and boats should remain at least two metres apart at all times. 
 
There should be no group activity.  
 
Please help to control the spread of Coronavirus by behaving responsibly and thereby keeping 
hospital admissions to a minimum to protect our NHS and staff. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
David Southwood 
Chairman RYHA 

 


